Funding for cleaning only helps if there is enough staff to do the work: union https://www.mykawartha.com/news-story/10138807-funding-for-cleanin...

Campbell says CUPE is very concerned about the custodial workload, and by extension, their
ability to keep the school cleaned and disinfected to ensure that staff and students are safe.

“These new positions will build public confidence, assist with school reopening, keep staff
and students safe and assist with student learning,” added Campbell, who has been actively
trying to engage the board to “post and fill these needed custodial positions with the funding

provided by the ministry.”
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